
From: Rep. Phyllis Henderson <phyllish21@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2013 4:39:08 PM
Subject: Inland Port Tour Wed

Katherine:
If possible, I would like to participate in the Inland Port tour here in Greenville on Wednesday am with 
the Governor. Let me know if that would be possible and when and where to meet. Thanks. Phyllis

Representative Phyllis Henderson
SC House District 21
864-423-3149

Sign up for my DIstrict 21 newsletter! Click here:
http://oi.vresp.com?fid=58d852d7a6
On Twitter: @phyllish21
View my vote record: http://is.gd/phenderson
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